
 

Cambridge Street United Church 
No matter who you are, or where you are on your 

faith journey, you are welcome here. 
 

Sunday, January 24, 2021 

 

We're glad to have you with us today via our Live Streaming service 
and would like to make you feel connected. Whether you'd like 
more information about our programs, a chat with the minister, or 
whatever else is important to you, we'd love to hear from you. 
 
A LIVE STREAMING of our Sunday service is accessed from our 
website www.theunitedchurch.com. This is a live broadcast 
beginning 15 minutes before worship begins and ends following the 
postlude.  
 

Our Mission Statement 
We, as members of Cambridge Street United Church, seek to follow 
Jesus Christ through word, music, and social action; thereby 
nurturing our personal faith and supporting the faith journey of 
others. We promise to be stewards of our living earth, to share with 
those in need, and to be welcoming to all. 

 
Our Affirming Covenant 

Cambridge Street United Church’s Affirming Covenant is 
a call to action to create a just and caring Community of 
Faith and safe space with a continuing commitment to 
publicly, intentionally and explicitly welcome and 
celebrate people of all diversities, including but not limited to, 
age, colour, race, culture, ethnicity, economic circumstances, 
gender identity, sexual orientation, Indigenous heritage, physical 
and mental health and ability, spiritual affiliation, and marital or 
family status. We aspire to include and support the full participation 
of people of all diversities in all aspects of the life and work of our 
ministry. 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

January - Office Admin hours:   Mon-Thur - 8:30-4:30 remotely 

 
THE OFFICE AND BUILDING ARE CLOSED - Emails, phone messages 
and the mailbox are being checked frequently. Envelopes and 
correspondence can be put through the secure mail slot on the 
Cambridge St entrance small door. We appreciate your support. 
 
Address: ........................ 61 Cambridge St. N., Lindsay, ON K9V 4C9  

Website: ....................... www.theunitedchurch.com 

Email: ............................  csuc61@gmail.com      NEW EMAIL! 

Office phone: ................ 705-324-3547 

 

STAFF 

Rev. Craig Donnelly  ...... csucminister@gmail.com  NEW EMAIL! 
Rev. Robin Thomson  .... Minister of Visitation and Pastoral Care  
Erwin Stroobach  .......... Director of Music 
Pam Burtt ...................... Office Administrator 
Walt Radda  .................. Custodian 
 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram 
 
Thank you to those serving us today: 
 Reader: Angelique Stroobach 
 Audio Visual: Walt Radda 

 
PROVINCIAL STATE OF EMERGENCY LOCK-DOWN - Cambridge St. 
United Church has extended the suspension all group and in-person 
gatherings until the end of February. Church Council will reassess 
the situation after the State of Emergency is lifted based on 
government guidelines and restrictions. We plan to reopen on 
Monday, March 1 with our first in-person service of worship on 
Sunday, March 7. 



The flowers today have been sponsored by  

Chris & Teresa Yu who celebrated  

their 50th wedding anniversary on Jan 23, 2021. 
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LIFE AND WORK OF CAMBRIDGE ST. UNITED CHURCH 
 
SUNDAY, January 31, 2021  
10:40 a.m. - Live Streaming Sunday Service 
________________________________________________________ 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/NOTICES 

 
LIVE STREAMING OF SUNDAY SERVICES - We offer live streaming of 
Sunday services. Staff members provide a modified service each 
Sunday morning at our regular worship time of 10:40. Please go to 
our website at http://theunitedchurch.com/ and click on Live 
Streaming. We worship together as a ‘virtual’ community of faith. 
 
FOR ALL PASTORAL CARE CONCERNS AND INQUIRIES do not 
hesitate to contact Rev. Craig Donnelly or Rev. Robin Thomson 
by email or by calling the church. During the Provincial Lock-Down 
messages will be checked regularly. 
 
EAST CENTRAL ONT. REGIONAL COUNCIL PRAYER CYCLE - As part 
of the body of Christ, the Christian Church, we are invited to pray 
for each other and for our mission in the world. This week we pray 
for Trinity United Church in Madoc, Ont. 
 
SUBSCRIBE TO THE eNEWS - The eNews is a short monthly 
newsletter. It keeps you up to date on special church services, 
concerts, volunteer opportunities, church events and more. Stay in 
touch--just contact Pam in the office or go to "Reaching Us" on the 
church's website www.theunitedchurch.com to subscribe! 

- 4 - 
 
CONSERT FORMS - Included in the printed copies 
of the December 2020 Cambridge Chronicle was a 
consent form and we asked that all church 
members and adherents to fill in and return to the 
church by Dec. 15, 2020. Why are we asking for this? The United 
Church of Canada has indicated that names, addresses and 
telephone numbers of members and adherents of any UCC 
Community of Faith not be issued to members and adherents 
unless they have given individual consent to circulate this 
information. Be assured that this information will only be shared 
within our church. If you haven't filled in and returned this consent 
form, please contact Pam in the office to get a copy or find it on the 
church website home page under Downloads. Thank you so much. 
 
HOW TO GIVE TO THE CHURCH - During the Provincial lock-down 
you can continue to support the church. Envelopes can be put 
through the secure mail slot on the Cambridge St entrance small 
door. Donate through Canada Helps.org on our website homepage 
or for those that do online banking an eTransfer to 
csuc@nexicom.net. Thank you for your financial gifts.  
 
HELP US “FEEL THE WARMTH” - Response to the Feel the Warmth 
fundraising campaign has been very positive – thank you to those 
who have already donated and/or pledged their support! We hope 
to raise $100,000 towards repair costs to the church boiler and 
heating pipes. You can give in many different ways: by a straight 
one-time donation, a pledge over a period of time, you can give in 
memory or honour of a loved one, you can give electronically or by 
increasing your monthly Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR). If you 
have not received a donation/pledge form, please contact Pam 
Burtt in the Church office. Thank you!  
 

https://theunitedchurch.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b1b0fb782f09d373549d89248&id=61473ed4cc&e=7d244576da

